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Arnold Trail Snowmobile Club
NEWSLETTER
Friday, October 9th, 2020 @ 5:00 pm
Venue: Trail’s End




	Attendees:
John Morris
Steve St Jean
Katie Rolbiecki
Robin StJean
Others
	Title:
ATSC President
ATSC Vice President
Treasurer
Membership Chair
SMC Members

	
	

	Topics/Business Items
	Details/Progress/Discussions/Suggestions

	Meeting Commences
	Meeting commenced at 5:00 pm. No Secretary’s report for the last meeting of April-canceled due to COVID.

	Treasurer’s Report

	The Treasurer’s report was read and accepted by all members present.

	Steve StJean
ATSC Vice President
	Polar Blast 2021: The event will be scaled back due to COVID. The silent auction, vintage sled race and Go Fund Me page will still take place, along with anything else that the local businesses would like to hold at their establishments.

	Darren Boivin
Trail Master-North
	Absent


	Tom LeMont
Trail Master-South
	Absent

	Robin StJean
Membership Chair
	Some memberships have recently come in, and the letters will be mailed out soon.  The club placed third last year for total memberships.

	John Morris       
ATSC President                       
                                                     
                                                   
                                                                                                                             
	· The new website should be up and running soon.
· We will no longer be able to use the Tim Pond road per landowner.
· The bridge at Mason camp has been repaired.
· Cap’s bridge is closed due to needed repairs.  We had it lined up to be fixed this month but was unable to get the permits required.
· The Canadian trail will not be in use this year, but we will still have the wind tower loop.
· Still waiting on permission from the State on all trails.  Hopefully, we will have word soon.
· The cash raffle will start this week at Trail’s End.  Will vote at the next meeting on who to donate $1,000 to.
· Cash calendars will be starting soon for February drawings.
· Craig House is working on the trail maps.

	Meeting Adjourned
	The meeting was motioned to be adjourned at 5:12pm by all members present.  The next meeting will be held on November 13th at 5:00pm at Tea Pond.



image1.emf

